
Dear Councillors

We understand that the residents living the at RSL Life Care village have requested a phone tower so 
that they can get mobile coverage.

We urge you to consider this request favourably.

Kind Regards

Jan and Warren Watson
45 Taiyul Road Narrabeen North 2101

Sent: 19/06/2019 1:24:59 PM
Subject: Phone tower


